MEADOWWOOD ESTATES III HOA
September 26, 2011

The meeting began at 6:40 P.M. Members present: Lori Peters, Bob Skattum, Marty
Trzeciak, and Paulette Carter. Other homeowners present Gregg Held & Jeff Clacy.

The Board noted that the sale of property to Foylers has been voted on and ratified by a
majority of Meadowwood Estates HI home owners.

The Board clarified that Marty’s term is for three years. Bob has one remaining year and
Lori’s term will end. A new board member will be elected at the annual meeting.

Asphalt Sealing and Concrete The Board approved getting bids for this work. The work
will be completed this fall or as soon as possible in the spring.

Swale on Dunbarton The weeds have been sprayed and will be removed. Bids will be
solicited to improve the uniformity of the rocks.

Entry Gate The Board approved having Jeff reset the gate.

A summer news letter was not sent but a fall one is anticipated.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 P.M,

Respectfully Submitted,

Paulette Carter



